Appendix 3 - Extract of email - Quotation for Dog Bins

From: Assistant Clerk - Iver Parish Council

Sent: 19 October 2020 15:06

To: Cllr Chris Jordan

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Dog Bins - Iver Heath Recreation Ground SLO ORF

Good afternoon All

Following the reporting of the damaged dog bins at the Iver Heath Recreation Ground, Buckinghamshire Council have now confirmed the prices. Please see email below. As the sum is over £500.00 to replace all 3 faulty/damaged dog bins, the Highways & Infrastructure Committee will need to approve the cost if you wish to proceed with the order. I have told Ann-Marie that this cost needs to be approved at the next Highways meeting on 4th November 2020 before an order can be placed.

Kind regards Margaret

Margaret Wilson Assistant Clerk Tel: 01753 655331 www.iverparishcouncil.gov.uk



Margaret Wilson Assistant Clerk Tel: 01753 655331 www.iverparishcouncil.gov.uk



Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and are not necessarily those of The Ivers Parish Council unless explicitly stated. This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Any confidential, sensitive or protectively marked material must be handled accordingly. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in the email or attachments, and all copies must be deleted immediately. If you do receive this email in error please notify the sender immediately and note that confidentiality or privilege is not waived or lost. For details of how The Ivers Parish Council uses personal information please see the Council's website. The Ivers Parish Council has scanned this email and attachments for viruses but does not accept any responsibilities for viruses once this email has been transmitted. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents

From: Ann-Marie FieldHouse < Ann-Marie. FieldHouse @buckinghamshire.gov.uk >

Sent: 19 October 2020 14:31

To: Assistant Clerk - Iver Parish Council < AssistantClerk@iverparishcouncil.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Dog Bins - Iver Heath Recreation Ground SLO ORF

Hi Margaret,

I can confirm the total cost is £936.00 + VAT for the Sirrius Post Mounted dog bin, installation and removal of the old bins.

Many thanks,

Ann-Marie Fieldhouse

Waste Systems and Data Officer Communities Directorate – Neighbourhood Services Buckinghamshire Council

01895 837 338

Ann-Marie.Fieldhouse@buckinghamshire.gov.uk